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It was a proud occasion when our Year 6 pupils skilfully showed our visitors
around school at Open Day. They have helped shape Castle Hill and it was
obvious how much they enjoyed this experience. This is an invaluable time for
confidence building and sharing their extensive knowledge of the curriculum..
It is lovely that parents have taken the trouble to write to us following the
event.

"Just a quick email to thank you for holding your open day today.
We were really impressed with your lovely school and wanted to express our
thanks to Ella and Piper who did such a brilliant and thorough job of showing
us around. Their knowledge and enthusiasm was delightful and real credit to
the school.”

Children in Need
Thank you for your generosityl!
We collected £61,22 on Parent Pay
and £56 in cash. We will continue to
of fer options of cash or Parent Pay
when possible.

ERIENDS
Eestive Raffle
Tickets for the raffle have now arrived, with
prizes such as tickets to Witcombe Festival,
Westonbirt, Puzzlewood and many more. These
will be sent home with your children early next
week. Please keep an eye out for them and let us

know if you'd like any more.

Christmas clothing swap

Tues 6th December, at the start and end of

Mﬁiﬁ school. Please donate clean Christmas clothing

This week the title is linked to your child's between Mon 28th Nov and Mon 5th Dec. There
topic. Teachers will be talking fo their will be no charges at the swap, only buckets for

classes about their choices. e




Deadline for photo orders
2.30pm ¥Y5/6 music performance

PAWS in
Christmas Jumper Day- Wear your school trousers/skirt with your
Jumper
Reception Nativity
FRIENDS Christmas Fayre after school in the KS2 playground

Tuesday 13th December
Christmas Dinner and party

Eriday 16th December
Sing a long 1pm-2pm

Friday 16th December - Term finishes at 2pm

Tuesday 3rd January 2023
Term 3 starts

All our school policies are available on our website at:
https://www.castlehill.gloucs.sch.uk/




